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The Faculty Executive Committee met 31 times in regular session during the academic 
year 2005-2006. In addition, FEC convened two faculty-



Results: 

1. The President announced at the faculty-only meeting that if and when the DoSA and 
the DoF find themselves in unresolveable disagreement, the matter would hereafter be 
resolved by the VPAA.  



COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 



In response to queries from committee members about the locus of decision-making on 
the committee, FEC, in consultation with the Associate Dean of the Faculty and the 
VPAA, recommended that the Committee be chaired by the VPAA. The recommendation 
was endorsed by the administration, and a (Part Three) Handbook revision was approved 
by IPPC, SGA, and FEC. 

4. Athletic Council 

The move of Athletics from Academic Affairs to Student Affairs meant that oversight of 
faculty appointments to Athletics, and review of its curricular offerings, were no longer 
under the auspices of Academic Affairs. Concern about these issues was brought to the 
attention of FEC by the NCAA representative on Athletic Council, and at the Committee 
of Committees meeting. Athletic Council adopted a set of procedures through which it 
will serve the role of an academic department in such matters.   

Athletic Council also brought a motion to FEC to revise the Faculty Handbook to include 
a provision for a standing membership for an NCAA representative on the committee, 
appointed by the President. The motion was passed by the faculty, and the Handbook 
revised accordingly.  

5. CEPP 

At the request of CEPP, FEC made a recommendation on the issue of CEPP membership: 



charged with assessing the new administrative structure as part of its efforts to draft an 
appropriate job description.  

FEC met with the VPAA Search consultant, Toby Van der Vorm, and offered 
suggestions to her about the search.  

8. CAPT 

FEC accepted the request of CAPT that both its one-semester replacements and its full 
year replacements for next year be filled through a willingness-to-serve form.  

9. SGA 

a. The abolition of the All-College Council left SGA without a committee through which 
it could voice its particular concerns directly. It had been hoped that IPPC would provide 
such a committee. But the long agenda and large membership of IPPC seemed to leave 



RESOLUTIONS 

The committee proposed four resolutions for adoption by the faculty, all of which 
eventually were passed unanimously: 

1. Resolution against Racism 
2. Resolution on the need for substantial increases in Faculty and Staff 

Compensation 
3. Resolution expressing gratitude to Chuck Joseph for his administrative service 
4. Resolution expressing gratitude for work on Compensation and Optimization 



Roy Rotheim, Economics, IPPC (Fall) 

Paty Rubio, Foreign Languages and Literatures 

Denise Smith, Exercise Science, IPPC Vice-chair 

Mary Stange (Fall) 
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